
From: Adcox, Seanna M. <SAdcox@ap.org>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/28/2016 1:37:24 PM
Subject: I-73

My weekender is on I-73, since the Army Corps and DHEC are taking public comments on DOT’s application. The 
governor’s previously said I-73 is key to bringing business to the Grand Strand. Does she still support the project? 
Proponents, including DOT Chairman Wooten, say their focus is on building the southern portion from I-95 to the 
Conway Bypass. Does she agree and how does she think it should be funded?
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